

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054, New Zealand Telephone: 03 477 4000, Fax: 03 474 3523 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz www.dunedin.govt.nz

19 February 2019



Dear

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for information Dunedin City Council EV and Hybrid fleet count

I am writing in response to your LGOIMA request of 9 February 2019 asking for the number of EV and Hybrid fleet count within the Dunedin City Council fleet. This information is provided below:

1 x Mitsubishi Outlander PHEV

2 x Hyundai Ioniq EV

3 x Nissan Leaf EV

1 x Volto Tui E-Bike

I hope this is of assistance.

Yours faithfully

Rebecca Murray

Governance Support Officer